Alshahrani, Saad

From: Julia Tissington <julia.tissington@glowm.com>
Sent: Friday, December 23, 2016 7:05 AM

To: Alshahrani, Saad

Subject: GLOWM copyright permission

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Dr Alshahrani
Thank you for your email of 215 December requesting permission to adapt and reproduce a table taken from the
chapter, Endometrial hyperplasia and neoplasia: definition, diagnosis, and management principles by Dr G. Mutter and

Dr A. Ferenczy that appears in GLOWM, for use in your dissertation.

| have pleasure granting you permission to reproduce the table on the condition that you acknowledge GLOWM as the
source of the table in the form of a full reference and contact Dr George Mutter for permission also.

Dr George Mutter can be contacted via email: gmutter@partners.org

Thank you for your interest in GLOWM and for using it as a resource.
Yours sincerely

Julia Tissington

Julia Tissington

Editorial Co-ordinator

The Global Library of Women’s Medicine

Editorial Office: Albyfield House, Wetheral, Carlisle, CA4 8ET, UK
My Office: +44 15395 62723

Mobile: +44 7710 920892

From: Alshahrani, Saad [mailto:saad.alshahrani@unmc.edu]
Sent: 21 December 2016 23:53

To: publishercontact@glowm.com

Subject: copyright permission

Dear Sir/Madam

I am a PhD candidate and | need to get your permission to adapt the table of “Accuracy of endometrial histologic
methods for diagnosing neoplasia” in the article of [Mutter, G. L., and A. Ferenczy. "Endometrial hyperplasia and
neoplasia: definition, diagnosis, and management principles.” Glob Libr Womens Med (2008)]. This table will be
used to illustrate some points in my dissertation.

Thank you

Saad

Saad Alshahrani, MD, MA (HMPP)

PhD Candidate, Epidemiology Department
College of Public Health

University of Nebraska Medical Center (UNMC)



984395 Nebraska Medical Center
Omaha, Nebraska 68198-4395
Office: 402-559-8402

Email: Saad.Alshahrani@unmc.edu

The information in this e-mail may be privileged and confidential, intended only for the use of the addressee(s)
above. Any unauthorized use or disclosure of this information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail by
mistake, please delete it and immediately contact the sender.



